

## 4<sup>th</sup> - 6<sup>th</sup> class hockey. September 20th to 3<sup>rd</sup> April 2020

Dear Parents,

The Parents Association is delighted to offer hockey after school for 4<sup>th</sup> to 6<sup>th</sup> class for boys and girls. The season will commence on 20<sup>th</sup> September and will run from 3-4pm in UCD on Fridays. The sessions will run on the back sand pitch (not the newly resurfaced one) and we believe it is important that you are aware that there will be no toilet facilities except in absolute emergencies. It is the responsibility of parents to get the children to UCD from school. Should the weather prevent play, you will be notified as soon as possible by WhatsApp.

Your child will not be allowed to play hockey without a gum shield. They must also bring shin pads and water with them.

The season will run from 20<sup>th</sup> September until 3<sup>rd</sup> April 2020 and the cost is €80 for the full season. This cost will be payable by EPP once a place has been offered. Please do not pay before you have been offered a place.

To request a place for your child for hockey, please copy and paste the information below and insert the relevant details. Please put HOCKEY in the subject line of the email and send it to <a href="mailto:olgpasport@gmail.com">olgpasport@gmail.com</a> before 5pm on Friday September 13<sup>th</sup>.

Child's Name: Child's Class: (room 11,12,13,14,15 or 16) Parent/Guardian Name: Parent/Guardian Contact Phone number:

Best wishes & yours in hockey,

Nessa, Laura and Fiona